
Day 1: Denver Art Museum

Start your Denver journey with a visit to the Denver Art Museum. With a
collection of over 70,000 pieces from around the globe, spanning ancient
artifacts to modern masterpieces, it's a cultural treasure trove across
seven floors.

Day 2: Botanic Gardens

Find tranquility in the city at the Denver Botanic Gardens. Explore 24
acres of diverse plant life, including the serene Japanese Garden and the
tropical Boettcher Memorial Conservatory. It's a green oasis that promises
peace and beauty.

Day 3: Coors Field

Experience American sports culture at Coors Field, home of the Colorado
Rockies. Whether you're a baseball fan or just in for the atmosphere,
enjoy a game with stunning Rocky Mountain views. Or, opt for a stadium
tour to peek behind the scenes.

Day 4: Denver Zoo

Dedicate a day to the Denver Zoo, a place of wonder for all ages. Engage
with the knowledgeable staff, learn about conservation efforts, and marvel
at the diverse animal exhibits. It's an educational and fun-filled day for
the whole family.

Day 5: Brewery Tour

Explore Denver's vibrant brewery scene with a tour of local favorites.
From the authentic German experience at Bierstadt Lagerhaus to the
innovative craft beers at Black Project Spontaneous & Wild Ales, discover
why Denver is a beer lover's paradise.

Day 6: Bike the Cherry Creek Trail

Get active and see Denver from a different perspective by biking the
Cherry Creek Trail. This 42-mile path takes you through parks,
neighborhoods, and along the creek itself, offering a unique way to
explore the city.



Day 7: Red Rocks Amphitheatre & RiNo Art District

Conclude your week with a day of music and art. Start with a hike or bike
around the stunning Red Rocks Amphitheatre, then head to the RiNo Art
District to immerse yourself in Denver's creative scene, filled with
galleries, studios, and vibrant street art.

Optional: Day Trip to Mount Evans
If you have an extra day, consider a trip to Mount Evans. Just an hour's
drive from Denver, it offers breathtaking panoramic views and hiking
opportunities in a majestic mountain setting.

This guide is just the beginning of what Denver has to offer. Keep
exploring, and you're sure to find more hidden gems along the way. Enjoy
your adventure in Denver!


